
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Story About Jemison 

Class at Nansledan 

School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Mrs Capehorn  

 

       Miss Stanyer  Mr Pearson  

We are really looking forward to 

welcoming you back on Monday 8th 

March! 

We will be in the classroom waiting 

to see you first thing in the morning. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Here is the door you will come 

through in the morning to say hello 

to all your friends. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It will be so exciting to see all of your 

friends again, we can’t wait to see 

you. Here are some reminders of the 

fun we have when we are together. 



 


